
Expressions of Interest sought for Representation on the National 
Audit of Hospital Mortality Governance Committee 

Expressions of interest are being sought for representatives to join the National Audit of Hospital 

Mortality (NAHM) Governance Committee. 

There is 1 committee vacancy available: 

• Palliative care consultant representative

The NAHM Governance Committee ensures all aims and objectives are met and confidential processes 
upheld. Relevant specialties and groups will be represented in the committee membership to ensure 
the audit outputs are appropriately reviewed and interpreted.    

In line with the guidelines for the NOCA Governance Board, membership of the NAHM Governance 
Committee will be for a staggered period of three years.   

Please send your expression of interest with your CV for the attention of Ms Audrey Houlihan, 
CEO, RCPI to corporateoffice@rcpi.ie 
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